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Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

August 31, 2012 

Mr. Mike Flynn 
AeroGreen LLC 
P.O. Box 30068 
Lumberton, TX 77657 

RE: Approval of AeroGreen Models 500AG, 6ooAG, 8ooAG, 1200AG and 1500AG 

Dear Mr.Flynn, 

The staff of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality has completed our review 
of the Gulf Coast Testing (NSF/ ANSI Standard 40) report on the subject products. 
Based on the GCT report and certifications, along with review of your training materials 
and drawings, the units have been approved for use in the State of Texas. Approval of 
the units was completed August 31, 2012. 

The units are rated to treat 500, 600, 800, 1200 and 1500 gallons per day as inferred by 
the model designation. 

Please note that the units do not include integral pretreatment chambers and separate 
pretreatment tanks will be required for installation in Texas. 

This letter will serve as proof of approval until your aerobic treatment unit is listed on 
our web site. We request that you review the website listings of your products and 
advise us of any errors in the listings or company contact information. 

If you have any questions concerning our review, please contact me by telephone at 
(512) 239-2150, by E-mail at mike.price@tceq.texas.gov or by facsimile at (512) 239-
6390. When responding by mail, please be sure to use mail code MC-235. 

Michael rice 
On-site Wastewater Program 
MP/mp 
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